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Comments: | am asking USDA Forest Service to manage the Great Burn in a way that protects the entire wild
backcountry of the Hoodoo Roadless Area, ensures that mountain goat populations won't continue to decline,
and takes into account two actions that happened after the NPCNF released their plans, and therefore weren't
appropriately considered:

The November 29, 2023 ESA listing of the wolverine and the administration's December 19, 2023 commitment to
protect old growth forests on National Forest lands.

These are two important decisions that now must be considered as part of the Great Burn Plan.



